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Gas main temporarily turned off on portion of Minnesota Point

[Duluth, MN] A gas main has been temporarily shut off on a portion of Minnesota Point in order to complete the
installation of a new natural gas service line.

Gas has been temporarily shut off from 40th Street and Minnesota Avenue to the end of Minnesota Point and will be
restored later this afternoon, Friday, September 30, 2022.

The City apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause and thanks residents for their patience.
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